Summer Homework

· Read regularly at home.  

· Practise maths learn it facts.  

· Learn weekly spellings. 

· Topic homework - Design and make a miniature garden on a plate.  
Further activities to try at home...
· Name the plants that you see all around eg in the garden or when you go for a walk.

· Talk about how plants are the same/different.
· Discuss how plants can be useful to us.  

Key Dates

Y1 Phonics Meeting: Friday 28th April, 2.50pm

Y2 SATs tests: week beginning Mon 15th May
1B Class Assembly: Friday 26th May. 

Y1 Phonics Screen: Tues 13th June
KS1 Sports Day:  Tuesday 27th June
We hope you find this newsletter useful. Please speak to your child’s teacher if you have any further queries. Thank you so much for your continued support.
Mrs Burrell, Miss Shepherd, Miss Cullis, Mrs Headdock, Mrs Chapman and Mrs Warriner 
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Dear Parents/Carers,
Welcome back - we hope you’ve had a lovely Easter holiday. The painters have been very busy in school this holiday and the KS1 corridor is now looking extremely smart. We’re looking forward to an exciting term. Our first topic will be ‘Going Green’. We are going to be learning all about plants - identifying the names of flowers and trees, planting seeds and investigating what plants need to survive, We hope to visit Thirsk Garden Centre soon. Also, if you have any plant pots or seeds etc that you would be willing to donate to us we would be very grateful. 
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After half-term our topic ‘Passport to the World’ will have a geography focus. We hope to invite parents/ friends into school to share their knowledge and experiences of other countries and cultures. Please let us know if you could help with this. 
ENGLISH

We will look at the features of information books, particularly those linked to our topic ie plants. We will be looking at instruction writing and traditional tales. We will also learn and recite poems linked to our topics. We will develop skills in writing interesting sentences and punctuating them with accuracy. Neat handwriting and correct spelling are continuous. 

MATHS

This term we are securing understanding of place value, addition, subtraction, multiplication, division, measurement and money. The ability to rapidly recall basic addition and multiplication facts ensures children become competent with problems involving larger numbers. The website 
http://www.topmarks.co.uk/maths-games/hit-the-button has quick fire questions which with regular practise could really make a difference to your child's mental arithmetic.  

PE 

PE will continue to be on the following days:

Miss Cullis

Thursday and Friday

Miss Shepherd
Tuesday and Wednesday

Mrs Burrell

Thursday and Friday
This term we will be practising athletics and games, including the development of team games. PLEASE ensure your child has a PE kit with suitable outdoor footwear and that all their kit is named. Thank you!
RE

The focus will be ‘Creation and Thanksgiving’.  
PSHEC
We will be learning more about emotions and looking at how our thoughts, feelings and behaviour are linked and to know some ways to deal with worries. 
ICT

The focus will be on handling data and keyboard skills. 
Art

We will be exploring the style of the artist Andy Goldsworthy.
